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Dear Sir/Madam,

I write on behalf of Cadent Gas Limited in respect of the Slough Multifuel Extension Project DCO.
Following further investigation and discussion with relevant plant protection teams, I confirm
that Cadent wishes to withdraw its representation to the proposed DCO.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards
Vicky




